
From the Editors 

Les Dukowski 

This publication is a co-operative venture of the associations of mathematics teachers 
in Alberta, British Columbia, Manitoba, Newfoundland, and Saskatchewan,_It is an 

�periment. The contributing editors believe that there may be a place for a natiqnal 
mathematics education journal in Canada, but you, the readers, are the ones who 
should let us know. The editors are of the opinion that there may be issues in mathe­
matics instruction that are particular to Canada as a whole and that should be dis­
cussed in a journal of this type. We would like to hear your views. Please write me, 
Les Dukowski, at the address below. If the general consensus of the readership is 
that this publication is worth while, then the provincial associations will consider 
continuing to jointly publish a journal one or more times a year and have it perhaps 
replace one issue of the journals currently published by each association. 

As this is a co-operative effort. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the 
contributing editors who submitted articles for publication. They are: 

George Cathcart, The Alberta Teachers' Association Mathematics Council 
Dale Drost, The Mathematics Council of the Newfoundland Teachers' Association 
Don Kapoor, The Saskatchewan Mathematics Teachers' Society and 
Alan Wells, The Manitoba Association of Mathematics Teachers. 

If you have prepared an article that you would like to have considered for publica­
tion in a future issue of this journal, please submit it to the editor of your provin­
cial association. All articles dealing with issues in mathematics education, teaching 
ideas, and topics of general mathematical interest are welcome. 

See you in Toronto for the 1982 NCTM Annual General Meeting! 

Les Dukowski 
3821 202A Street 
Langley, BC V3A 1 T3 
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